
January 6,  2023

Dear Parents of Eighth Graders:

The transition from middle school to high school is an exciting and important moment in the life

of a student and parent! We are excited to begin this process and want to make the transition as

smooth and successful as possible.

The first steps in the process will begin on January 31, as we begin pre-registration for freshman

classes for the year 2023-2024. On Monday, January 30, all eighth grade students

will receive the necessary information and materials to register for the

2023-2024 school year. At this time, I will be explaining high school offerings,

opportunities and programs, as well as the specifics of class selection and graduation

requirements.

Also, on Monday, January 30, we would like to request your presence with your

son or daughter at an evening presentation, which is to begin in the High School

auditorium at 7:00 PM. Please park in the lot on the Trinkle Road side of the High School,

and enter through the Commons. Please bring the materials your child received during the day

to this meeting.

The presentation will begin in the Auditorium at 7:00 PM, starting with an overview of

important information which will focus largely on the need for a four-year plan in high school.

At approximately 7:45 PM, we will move to the Commons where each department, along with

some clubs and organizations will have information displayed. Faculty members will be present

to answer your questions.

Your child's Course Request Form will need to be completed by Friday, February

3, and turned in to their Counselor at Beach Middle School. Students will be

registering online during the school day on Monday, February 27th.

We look forward to the Class of 2027 entering Chelsea High School! We hope to meet all

parents of eighth grade students as we begin working together to make their four years at

Chelsea High School a rewarding and productive experience!

Sincerely,

Nick Angel, Principal




